
 

 

Final Week 

As we sail into March, we have stared our new topics and the children seem really keen to get stuck 

into their learning which has involved talking about materials, robots, toys from the past and more. We 

had a great day for World Book Day, the entries we had for Year 1 were AMAZING!! We have been 

reading more of our class novel (Fantastic Mr Fox) and made some fantastic book marks that hopefully 

made it home.   

 

What have we been looking at? 

In Maths, we have revisited number and recognising numbers, Number bonds to 10 and number bonds 

to 20. We have also been expanding our knowledge in measuring mass and length. The children loved 

weighing different items from the classroom using the 10g weights. We have been measuring different 

lengths around the classroom and that we can use centimetres as a unit of measure. In English, we 

managed to plan a party and then write a recount of the events using the different time words we have 

been learning about. In Science, we have started to look into different materials. We have been talking 

about different materials and what properties they have. We worked in groups to order different items 

in the classroom. In history, we have been looking back at what kind of toys our grandparents/parents 

liked to play when they were younger. Feel free to let me know some of your favourites by email so we 

can play or look at them in class. We have started the planning stage for our D.T topic. You may have 

already heard we are designing and making our own robots that will complete a job/chore that the 

children don’t enjoy doing. Our robots will have at least one moving part. We have a new My Happy 

Mind topic which is “Relate”, the children have really enjoyed they first lesson within this topic.  

 

  

We hope you have a lovely  weekend and stay safe. 

Year 1 Team 😊 
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Things to Remember: 

 

● Even though the weather seems to be 

getting brighter please make sure your child 

has a coat in school 

 

● Keep up the good reading, we can really 

see the progress 

 

● Any small boxes, milk bottle lids, toilet roll 

tubes for our robots 

 

● School Trip to Blackpool Zoo 25th March 

 

●  
  

Star Awards 

Minha & Poppy 

Writer of the Week 

Albie 

 

 

 
Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Year 1: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9572

